

Newsletter

Mrs. Coulombe's Class January 10-13th



I hope you had a wonderful holiday with friends and family. It will take a few days for everyone to get back to the school day routine I'm sure.

January will bring cold temperatures, so please make sure your child arrives each day in snow pants as we are outside unless temperatures are below -20 degrees.

*Please make sure to pack extra socks and mittens in your child's book bag.

Homework

Home reading begins this week and the books your child brings home this week are based on their independent level as of December. Please have your child do an oral retell of the story.

Please read each night!

*Students who are reading text above level I will only bring one book home due to the length of the story.

What We will Learn this Week

Literacy-

During January we will do a thematic unit about penguins. Like our Gingerbread Man theme, this will be cross curricular.

Sight words for the week-

them, my, how, back, asked.

Phonics-

Working on double consonants ff, II, ss, zz This week we will introduce contractions beginning with n't.

Math-

N1 - Say the number sequence 0-50 forwards and backwards and from any stop and start number. For example, start at 35 and stop at 48. Start at 49 and stop at 23. Continue counting by 5's to 50, and 10's to 100.

N7- Demonstrate how a given number can be represented by a variety of equal groups with and without singles.

*Flexible groups for math will resume in a few weeks as we collect and review new data to target skills.

You and Your World - Our next unit is community. We will be learning about and creating maps, using symbols and legends.